
 

 

 

 

February 23, 2021 
 

Request for Proposal No. EDA121-WDD-4119 
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act 

Youth Program 
 

The County of San Bernardino, through its Workforce Development Department, hereby 
announces the release of a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Workforce Innovation and 
Opportunity Act Youth Program.   
 
The deadline by which to submit a proposal is Friday, March 22, 2021, 4:00 PM PST. 
Proposals received after this time will be rejected as non-responsive.  The RFP is 
available at: https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/external/publicBids.sdo.  Interested proposers 
must register with the County’s procurement system at: https://epro.sbcounty.gov/bso/. 
Proposers are strongly encouraged to read the RFP in its entirety before submitting a 
proposal.  
 
Interested parties have until March 1, 2021, 5:00 PM PST to submit questions regarding 
the RFP to Gustavo Cisneros at gcisneros@wdd.sbcounty.gov with the subject line of the 
email titled “Request for Proposal No. EDA121-WDD-4119 Workforce Innovation and 
Opportunity Act Youth Program.” 
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